

1st December 2023

Dear Parents,

Form II have again had a brilliant week. They have been doing some practice assessments this week and I have been really impressed with the way they have completed the tasks, by taking their time and thinking things through. Also, those that took part in the rugby festival behaved and performed absolutely brilliantly.

In English this week, we have been finishing of our non-chronological reports as well as producing short stories for a competition, which have the chance to be published. I have been really impressed with the children's reports and the research they did on their chosen subjects.

In our Maths lessons, the children have been looking at the area of shapes and how to create different shapes with the same area. We still need to work on checking the answers before thinking we have finished.

The homework schedule will be as follows:

Monday – Times-Tables Tuesday – Mental Maths Wednesday – English Thursday – French Friday – Spellings.

I will give the children new spellings on Monday so this can be completed at any time during the week. I am continuing to do a big push on reading, so it would be fantastic if you could listen to your child read for 10 to 15 minutes each week and also ask them questions about what they are reading.

As always if you have anything you would like to chat about please email me at m.mullis@froebelian.co.uk.

We hope you have a brilliant weekend

Mr Mullis and Mrs Jackson

Calendar Dates -

December	
Fri 8	Winter Woolly Jumper Day
	Junior Carol Concert rehearsal at school (10:30am-12:00noon)
	FPTA Christmas Fair (3.30-5.30pm)